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October 6, 2015 

 
 
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin  
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
The following base bids with Alternates 2, 3, 4 were received for the WWTP-Plant 1 Lighting 
Replacement project; 
 
     BASE BID ALT 2  ALT 3  ALT 4  TOTAL  
        
 
KLICH ELECTRIC, INC.  $25,600.00 $2,900.00 $4,850.00 $1,600.00 $34,950.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Kish & Sons Electric, Inc.  $26,490.00 $3,550.00 $5,390.00 $1,870.00 $37,300.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Wettstein Brothers Electric, Inc. $29,207.00 $4,079.00 $5,269.00 $1,796.00 $40,351.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Poellinger Electric, Inc.  $29,423.00 $3,423.00 $5,683.00 $2,193.00 $40,722.00 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the WWTP-Plant 1 Lighting Replacement project was $43,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends awarding the bid to Klich Electric, Inc. in the amount of $34,950 with 
Base Bid and Alternates 2, 3 and 4. 
 
       Sincerely, 

        
       Randy Turtenwald, P.E. 
       City Engineer 
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